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North Central Transportation Planning Committee - 2019 
Membership Fee 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the annual membership fee for April 1, 2019 to March 31, 2020 for the North 
Central Transportation Planning Committee in the amount of $600.00 be paid. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on March 11, 2019, 
considered an invoice from the North Central Transportation Planning Committee for the 
City of Saskatoon’s annual membership fee. 
 
Attachment 
Invoice dated March 1, 2019 from the North Central Transportation Planning Committee 


